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As per UGC guidelines, Induction program was organized on 24th July 2023 by 
School of Biotechnology, DAVV, Indore for the students of new M.Sc. batch 2023-
25. The Induction Program was designed to make the newly joined students feel 
comfortable, sensitize them towards exploring their academic interests and 
activities, reducing competition and making them to work for excellence, promote 
bonding among them, build relations between teachers and students, socializing, 
give a broader view of life, and building a strong character. 
 
The informal introductory session by HOD Dr. Anjana Jajoo and Dr. H.S.Parmar 
with M.Sc. Previous year students that helped students feel comfortable with their 
new environment. HOD Dr. Anjana Jajoo gave brief outline of Devi Ahilya 
University, School of Biotechnology, infrastructure and facilities available for 
students. She introduced her teaching and non-teaching staff. 
 
This was followed by an Interactive session of Semester III and Semester I students. 
A departmental visit was carried out by research scholars in which new students 
came to know about departmental infrastructure and facilities like different 
laboratories; such as Plant Tissue Culture lab; Animal Tissue Culture lab and 
Microbiology Lab etc. and faculty offices; library and seminar hall etc. 
 
A DAVV campus visit was organized for the new students which was lead by Parmar 
sir and III semester students. The  students visited Auditorium, Central Library, 
Garden, Bank, ATM, Post office and Several teaching departments. From this visit, 
students came to know about the facilities provided by the university for the students.  
 
 
 
 


